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Jan 16, 2023
Liam Mitchell
Buffalo Rouge Brewing Co.

This document is to serve as a letter of intent for the purpose of describing the planned
service and amenities of the premises in order to acquire the lounge endorsement to our
liquor manufacturing licence for our brewpub.

To whom it may concern,

The establishment will have a full time kitchen offering a full menu, from snacks and
appetizers, to entrees and desserts. Weekends will include a brunch service starting at
11am. We will have a few non-alcoholic beverage options such as water, coconut water,
kombucha, and coffee. We also plan on offering some non-alcoholic beer options.

We will have a television for background visuals/ambience, displaying beer/menu features,
important sporting events and possibly seasonal movie favourites. There is a stand up piano
that will be available for customer use, within reason. We will have a stereo system for
ambient noise, playing music etc.

We are located in an industrial/commercial neighbourhood in Kelowna’s north end. We are
directly neighboured by two long standing automotive shops, and a tattoo parlour that is
about to open. All of the neighbours have been very supportive and helpful. Thankfully noise
concerns should be minimal as it is not a residential area and the majority of the
neighbouring businesses are closed in the evening. We plan on cultivating relationships with
our customers to instil a relaxed and respectful environment to ensure everyone assists us in
being good neighbours.

Thank you for your time and consideration,
Cheers,

Liam Mitchell
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